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Public Health Department, in collaboration with the Department of Human Services 

and the El Dorado County Superior Court recommending the Board approve, in 

concept, the submission of a Letter of Intent to California Department of Alcohol and 

Drug Programs Office of Criminal Justice Collaboration for funding in the amount of 

$25,264 for Fiscal Year 2006-2007 for the period January 1, 2006 through June 30, 

2007 to provide substance abuse services to youths and families involved with juvenile 

court dependancy proceedings. 

Recommended Action:  Approve.

Funding:  California Department of Alcohol and Drug Programs funding.

Budget Summary:

Total Estimated Cost:      N/A

Funding

     Budgeted      N/A

     New Funding      N/A

     Savings      N/A

     Other         N/A

Total Funding         N/A

Change in Net County Cost                  $-0-

Background:  The Public Health Department, in collaboration with the Department of 

Human Services and the El Dorado County Superior Court, currently receives 

Comprehensive Drug Court Implementation funding from the California Department of 

Alcohol and Drug Programs (ADP) for the El Dorado County Juvenile Drug Court and 

Dependency Drug Court Programs which provide substance abuse services for youths 

and families involved with juvenile court dependency proceedings.  

Reason for Recommendation:  Public Health has the opportunity to apply to ADP for 

additional Comprehensive Drug Court Implementation funding for fiscal year 2006-07 

in the amount of $25,264 for the 6 month period of January 1 through June 30, 2007.  

These funds would be used to implement an Adult Drug Court Program which would 

serve adult convicted felons placed on formal probation with the intent of producing 

ongoing and greater prison savings.  Should the Department's application be 

approved, the Department will return to the Board of Supervisors for approval of the 

resulting Agreement.
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Fiscal Impact/Change to Net county Cost:  No change to Net County cost at this 

time.

Action to be taken following Board approval:

1)   Public Health to submit Letter of Intent and application to the California Alcohol and 

Drug Department;

2)   If application is approved, Department to return to the Board of Supervisors with 

resulting Agreement.

Contact:  Phyllis Houser, 621-7561

Concurrences:    N/A
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